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65TH ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  
26 JUNE 2022 | 1PM | KENSINGTON BALLROOM 
| BUFFET LINE OPENS AT 11.30AM – ONLY FOR AGM ATTENDEES | 

 
Dear Voting Members, 
 
In view of the surge in COVID-19 cases in the community, and for the well-being of all members attending 
the 65th AGM this Sunday, we would require your cooperation on the following. This is to curb the spread of 
COVID-19.   
 

• Temperature Taking 
There will be temperature taking before entering Kensington Ballroom 1, where the AGM proceedings 
will take place. Those with temperatures of 37.5 degrees Celsius and above will not be allowed entry.   
  

• Mask-On At All Times  
Mask-on at all times is required except when eating or drinking at Kensington Ballroom 2 during lunch. 
Mask-on is mandatory during AGM proceedings even when speaking.  
 

• Fully Vaccinated  
Only fully vaccinated Members are allowed for lunch.  
 

• Feeling unwell  
Members with flu-like symptoms are advised to stay at home.  

 
In the best interests of our Members, we take this opportunity to urge everyone to be socially responsible 
and to observe the following:     

• Safe-distancing even though this is not required by the authorities.   

• Stay properly masked at all times, unless eating or drinking.  

• No intermingling and chatting with diners from different tables at the dining area.  
 
Gentle reminders for the AGM:  

1. Remember to bring your Membership Card for registration.  
2. Dress code is Smart Attire, failing which admission will not be allowed.  

 
  

Please take care and stay safe.  
See you this Sunday!  
 

 
 
Farrock Ebrahim 
General Manager 


